
------------------

Appliction Number R18/100 R18/105 R18/102 

Name: 

Address: 

UPRN: 

Telephone: 

Email: 

Comments: I would like to express my concerns regarding the above planning application. 
Negative impact on wildlife. This is a natural wildlife corridor and home to buzzards, badgers, 
foxes, herons and warblers. 
Negative impact on an area of scenic beauty which is enjoyed by many including non-residents. 
Negative impact on view from Red Lane which is one if the best in Warrington. 
Walton Gardens and golf course is a jewel in Warrington's crown. This level of development would 
severely impact on access to and around the park. 
Local roads already suffer from congestion. Whitefield Road is down to one lane in the evenings 
and weekends because of residents cars. 
Red Lane is already one way in three places . 
Historic Red Lane and Hough Lane bridges are not substantial enough to take more traffic and 
both are one way. 
Red Lane bridge already causes public nuisance to residents with drivers tooting horns. 
More congestion would severely impact on the junction of Red Lane and Whitefield Road which is 
already a dangerous junction. 
There is insufficient parking in Stockton Heath to deal with more residents. Local residents are 
already suffering from roadside parking. 
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